

Head teacher: Janet Taylor Tel: 020 8985 5382 Fax: 020 8986 6881 E-mail: jtaylor@morningside.hackney.sch.uk Web: http://www.morningside.hackney.sch.uk

13th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 20th January, Morningside Nursery Class will be visiting Hackney Central Library. We will look at the books and listen to a story.

Your child will also receive a FREE Bookstart Treasure Pack!!



Please complete the permission slip on the bottom of this letter.

We do need lots of adult help to cross the roads. Please let us know if you are able to come.

Thank	you,

Signed:	Date:	
attend the library visit on Worlday 20		
I give permission for my childattend the library visit on Monday 20 ^t		in Nursery class to
Hackney Central Library trip – 20.01.2	20 – Please return to the Nurse	ery.
Nursery teacher		
Eleanor Clarke		

I can come and help

